
  

 
                     

 
          Memo 

 
To: Board of Directors 
From:  Staff 
Date:  October 18, 2022 
Subject:  Drought Legislation 
 
 
Here is an update on recent legislation affecting per capita use.  The current standard 
has been lowered to 42 gallons per capita per day for the year 2030.  As we are 
currently under the restrictions for the 50 gallons per day, moving forward it will be 
important to educate and inform our customers that this allowance will be changing and 
that adaptation will be necessary to be within compliance.   


	Memo

